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URGENT UPDATE – MAY 1, 2019 

 
The midterm examination is now postponed until  Wednesday, May 8  because a copy of 

the intended exam was accidentally posted to the course directory.  The coverage of the exam 
will be the same as before, and solutions for the old exam have been posted in the course 
directory. 


